
Annual Fund Progress Report for 2025 

 

 

 

Greetings, All Star Family –  

 

First – Louise got her wish: A co-representative to Star Island’s Annual Fund who will help 

promote and wrangle giving from our conference. Thanks to Steve Parr for stepping up – he 

brings great experience and ideas, in particular through successfully promoting and wrangling 

giving to his own church. 

 

Below is the information we have on hand regarding All Star One’s giving to Star Island’s 

Annual Fund for 2025, and how it compares to recent years: 

 

Calendar 

year  

Giving as of 

September 18 

Number of 

donors as of 

September 

18 

Total for year  Total donors 

for year 

2025 $53,272 33 TBD TBD 

2024 $36,814* 34 $95,843 77 

2023 $30,570  

(as of 8/31) 

35 

(as of 8/31) 

$96,875 90 

2022   $119,297 78 

2021   $98,701  81 

 

 

Fewer than 20 of our All Star One households make monthly contributions.  

 

Steve and I are eager to raise All Star One’s bottom lines – both in terms of total giving and total 

number of givers – in 2025 and beyond. The giving to-date this year reflects a number of 

especially generous contributions, for which we are grateful. We would also like to raise the 

number of All Star One folk who give monthly – Star is on our minds year-round, why not send 

some love year-round, too, if you can? At this year’s off-island meeting, we will have more to 

say about our objectives and vision for achieving them.  

 

 

Louise Williams 

(.. and now, Steve Parr, too!) 

 

*This number appears to have been adjusted downward from prior records.  


